For academic year 2025/26 HSE is providing limited number of scholarships. Priority for the scholarship will be given to those working in specialist community palliative care settings in line with recent HSE policy recommendations. Applicants are considered first come first serve basis. Please contact the Programme Director Deirdre Fitzgerald (Deirdre.fitzgerald@universityofgalway.ie) for further information.
